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From: Patty Chimene SEEENEGEG
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 4:09 PM

To: Rhonda Stell; Rick Schroder

Subject: CofC Beautification Committee

Rhonda and Rick - It was decided at our last meeting that we would have the rock walls repaired. That will include the
Upper G {north of courthouse), wall around the park, wall down LakeBird Lane and some wark around the post office (I
have OK from Postmaster Rhonda). | have not gotten Baxter's information as to when he plans to start this project.

We also plan to remove the "ugly" chain-link fence between the Park and the Motorcycle Museum, but only the half
near Hwy. 290, and replaced with a small rock wall similar to existing park walis. Gordon will have the other haif done.

Both Gordon and Chrystal have talked to me about extending the sidewalks toward their entryways at their own
expense. | would like to coordinate all of this work to be done between Market Days weekends. Do we/they need to go
before the Counsel to get permission for the sidewalks?

I think it is really going to enhance Memorial Park! Let me know what our next steps need to be with the City. Thanks
Patty Terrell Chimene

Biue Rose Bookkeeping

The Cabins on Wild Currant Farm

Johnson City Chamber of Commerce President
Zonta Club of Austin - D10 Area 3 Director
NSDAR - Llano Uplift Chapter, 1st Vice Regent



